
 

 

 

 

10th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Gymnastics Club – Year 4 Boys and Girls 

From Tuesday 12th January to Tuesday 9th February 2021, Newcastle PE & School Sport Service will be able to 
offer your children a gymnastics club, held at Archibald. The club will be held weekly on a Tuesday morning,  
8am – 8.45am.  

Children can wear their PE kits and do not need to change for the school day.  They will be directed straight to 
their cloakrooms and classrooms after the club.  

If your child would like to request a place, please sign and return the attached slip by Tuesday 15th December by 
email: admin@archibald.newcastle.sch.uk  

Spaces are limited and the club will be held in the dining hall due to social distancing measures. Entry will be via 
the side dining hall door, which will be opened at 8am.  

You will be informed by text if your child has gained a place.  

Kind regards. 

 

 

Miss White  
PE Coordinator 

 

 

My child is interested in attending the Breakfast Gymnastics Club 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________ Class: ________ 

Signed Parent/Guardian: _____________________________________ 

Contact telephone number: __________________________________ 

Medical conditions: ________________________________________ 
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